
SB 396 -- CONSOLIDATED PUBLIC LIBRARY DISTRICTS

Currently, State law sets the fiscal year for each consolidated
public library district as July first to June 30th. This bill
allows boards of trustees of consolidated public library districts
to set the dates of their own fiscal years.

This bill is the same as HB 369 (2025).


